MINUTES OF THE TRI COUNTY MEETING				JANUARY 12, 2012

Chris called the meeting to order at 8:10 at Riverton
Minutes of the last meeting were given and approved
President’s Report – Chris
· Chris advised of the donation to  JDF from Tri County in the name of Paul Patterson. Thank You note from Paul’s wife, Marci was read.
· B Meet requests – only 1/3 of the clubs have responded. Chris requested that everyone get their B meet requests to Ingar.
· Neil Fleisher from Deerbrook has requested that anyone who has not responded to the coach’s salary survey, please do so ASAP
· Updated lists  - Chris requested that all club contact info (pool phone, president, coach, etc) should go to Irene at Star gazer12@aol.com

Treasurer’s Report – Cliff
· Beginning Balance - $18,689.24
· 0 Deposits
· 1 Bill paid – Crowne Trophy
· Ending balance - $18,416.24
Cliff also needs updated info re Treasurers for each club.
Thank you note received from JDF for Paul Patterson donation.

Computer  Report – Joe Crick
· This year’s order sheets were distributed to each club along with last year’s sheets.
· In an effort to get the number of Tri County heats down from 9 heats to 6 there are new qualifying times for 11/12 girls. Also times have been adjusted to decrease the number of heats at ages 13/14 and 15/18 down to 5. Qualifying times for 2012 championship meet were distributed and will be posted on the website.
· 11/12 girls’ heats for championship meet will be held on Saturday afternoon.


Championship Meet Report
Tom Koelsh from Haddontowne introduced Rob Zeigler, incoming President from Haddontowne and Meg Zeigler, Championship meet chairperson. Preliminary site plan with tent layout was distributed.

Old Business -  none
New Business –
The rule change proposed by Chris Brookover re meet scoring was discussed at length with thoughtful comments from many of the reps present,  both in favor and against. Discussed were the advantages of having more kids scoring points and more relays counting, disadvantages re fairness to smaller teams, increased delays at scoring table, ribbon writing, and overall length of meets.  
Next meeting; March 15th, 2012 at Riverton Country Club at 8:00 P.M.
Chris adjourned the meeting at 9:10 PM




